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Primary School’s 
Weekly Newsletter 

Week commencing 04.03.2024 

What’s on this week? 
Monday 4th March: Free cricket day-make 
sure PE kits in school 
Tuesday 5th March:  
Wednesday 6th March:  Pasta Club week 2 
Thursday 7th March: World Book Day. 
Right Start for Reception. Team Theme YR2.  
Friday 8th March:  Y6 PNE Headstart pm.  
2.30 Reception class Mother’s Day 
assembly.  
 

 Value of the half term: 

Resilience 
World Book Day: 

Is on 7th March.  The children are invited to dress 
up as their favourite book character.  There are lots 
of great ideas on line that don’t require a bought 
costume.  I know how creative you all are and can’t 
wait for the morning procession.  Please stay and 
have a look as we parade the children’s costumes 
first thing.  (Weather permitting!)  

Dance Competition: 

Miss Langan and her dance troupe had an 
amazing time at Fulwood Academy on 
Wednesday.  They made us all very proud 
and enjoyed every minute.  A big thanks to 
Miss Langan for teaching them all their 
moves.  Well done everyone.  We are 
hoping they will give us a performance in 
assembly next week.  

  

Sponsored Skip for Cancer Research: 

Staff at Greenlands have decided to support cancer 
research in more than one way this year. We will be 
running the Race for Life in June as we did last year, 
but we will also be completing the 100 Skips a Day 
Challenge that will take place across the month of 
March. We are hoping to get the children and 
parents involved with this and a Just Giving page 
will be posted to the schools Facebook Page.   

Life Education Bus: 
The Life Education leader was very 
impressed with all the children and how 
they responded to questioning about 
emotional well being.  

 
 

Birthdays: 

Birthdays will be celebrated in Monday morning’s 
assembly next week. Wishing the happiest of 
birthday’s to our children who have celebrated 
their birthday’s this week: 

Anup-Y2 

Mya-Y5 

Harris-Y1 

 Comic Relief: 

The children will be allowed to come in 
their own clothes on the 15th March for Red 
Nose Day.  There is a link on our school 
Facebook for any donations to this fabulous 
charity.   

 


